
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 10/12/2010 11:35:10 AM
To: Tapawan-Conway, Zenaida G. (zenaida.tapawan-conway@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: EM&V 

Zeny,

I wanted to catch up with you regarding Jean's request for EM&V funding that I believe is due Thursday 
or Friday. We have some concerns regarding our response and how it will be used.

I left you a voicemail yesterday. Let me know when you are available. I can be reached until 2 PM 
today and 9:30-10 and 12-3 PM tomorrow.

Thanks.
Shilpa
415-973-3186
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